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February 18, 2022 
 
To: Seattle Express Customers 
 
This is to notify you of a proposed change in auto-transportation service provided by Seattle 
Express from certain hotels in Sea-Tac and Tukwila to the Seattle Cruise Piers (terminals 66 and 
91), as well as to South Center Mall and Pike Place Market with a requested effective date of 
March 20, 2022. 
 
Seattle Express’s proposed amendment to its time schedule removes service to South Center 
Mall from the listed stops at Sea-Tac and Tukwila hotels.  A similar free service remains 
available and may be reserved through the Seattle Express website. 
 
Our proposed time schedule also removes stops at Pike Place market due to lack of passenger 
demand.  No known passenger reservations will be effected by this change. 
 
Certain hotels in Sea-Tac and Tukwila would also be removed from the time schedule.  No 
current passenger reservations will be effected by these changes.  The list of current hotels 
authorizing scheduled service are identified in the proposed amended time schedule and on 
Seattle Express’s website. 
 
You may contact Seattle Express regarding these proposed changes by calling the number above.  
You can comment on the proposed to the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission at 
the Commission’s website (www.utc.wa.gov) or by using the following contact information: 
 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  
Post Office Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
E-mail: comments@utc.wa.gov  
Telephone: 1-888-333-WUTC ( 9882) 

 
We look forward to providing continuing service to you.  

 

Beeline Tours, Ltd. dba Seattle Express 

 
 
 


